
January 26, 1992 

Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, MD 21702 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: e/40 

I very much enjoyed the time we were able to spend together a short time 
ago. Hopefully on my next trip we will be able to discuss matters a little 
longer. I shall be in Washington again from March 27-April 6. 

Enclosed are your copies of the "JFK" and "Ruby" scripts as well as copies of 
two Eleventh Circuit Court of Appeals cases on the Liberty Lobby lawsuit 
discussed in Lane's new book. First, thank you very much for allowing me 
to photocopy the two scripts. I appreciated it a great deal. Second, I think 
you will find the two cases very interesting. Lane was not the attorney of 
record for the first case, but both cases cover the details set out in his new 
book. As you were correct to point out, the case in no way indicates that 
the CIA murdered President Kennedy. All it indicates is that Hunt failed to 
prove that Liberty Lobby published the article with actual malice intended 
or had a reason to believe the accusations involved were fundamentally 
false. I hope to write an article on this for The Third Decade as soon as I 
can find the time. 

Third, I assume all worked out well with the newspapers regarding 
Ragano's FBI statements. I failed to see anything mentioned of it in 
Newsday but perhaps I missed it, although I do not believe that is so. I 
asked the Florida reporter to send me a copy of his article but as of yet I 
have not received any copy, have you? 

Finally, lately I have been appearing on several radio and television 
programs regarding the assassination. All of them have gone quite well. I 
have been using the information you gave me regarding Ragano and, in 
fact, I dispatched a letter to Robert Blakey asking him to explain which of 
Ragano's statements are true and why he believes that to be so? I will be 
appearing on a radio program this Thursday to specifically discuss the legal 
aspects of Oswald's defense. The radio station is attempting to convince 
David Belin to act as the prosecutor. I will Iet you know how events 
transpire. 

Hope all is well. I look forward to hearing from you soon. 


